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MESSAGE

Dear Esteemed Doctors,

As we celebrate the culmination of your arduous journey and the beginning of a new chapter in your
lives, we extend our warmest congratulations to each and every one of you on the auspicious day of
22 Convocation of the National Board of Examinations in Medical Sciences on the 10" May, 2024.
Your dedication, sacrifice, and unwavering commitment to the field of medicine have brought you to
this momentous occasion.

Over the years, you have worked diligently, sacrificing sleep and leisure in the noble quest of
knowledge and cure. Despite the obstacles you encountered, you triumphed, standing up as beacons
of hope in the face of adversity.

As you receive your degrees today, remember that this is not just a personal achievement but a
testament to your invaluable contributions to our medical community. Your presence strengthens our
collective resolve to provide quality healthcare to all.

Looking ahead, let this convocation serve as a reminder of the responsibilities that lie ahead. As you
embark on your professional journey, never lose sight of the impact you can have on society. Embrace
humility, remain committed to lifelong learning, and strive to be not just good doctors but also
exemplary teachers and leaders.

| also want to congratulate the parents and teachers who have supported these students during their
journey. Convocation Day signifies the end of one journey and the start of a new one. | hope that on
this new adventure, you will flourish in your career and as a medical professional who will strive for
honesty and integrity. May you all bring honor and credit to the nation.

As you step into this new phase of your career, may you continue to serve with determination,
compassion, and integrity. Your success is not just a personal triumph but a beacon of hope for the
countless lives you will touch in the years to come.

Congratulations once again, and may you shine brightly in all your future endeavours.
Warm regards,

(Dr. Abhijat Sheth)
President, NBEMS

Wb Teer, SRR TR, Al T AR, 7 R -110029, MaTger: 7698815001, GRATY: 91-1-45503039, e 91-11-45593031, $H: president @natboard.edu.in, www.natboard.edu.in
Medical Enclave, Ansari Nagar, Mahatma Gandhi Marg, New Delhi-110029, Mob.: 7698815001, Tel.: 91-11-45593039, Fax: 91-11-45593031, E-mail: president@natboard.edu.in, www.natboard.edu.in



